
Kansas Longarm Quilters 
Member Meeting Minutes 

4/16/22 

President – Anita Brozik 
Vice President – Robin Newton 
Program – Karen Hammond 
Secretary – Joni Peterson 
Treasurer – Carolyn Holm 
Membership – Jane Vineyard, absent 
Webmaster/Communications – Sondra Davison 
Hospitality – JeanneMarie McLemore 
Members at large- Terri Blaylock and Linda Argo, absent 
 
President Anita Brozik brought the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. There were 28 members present. 
Since there were so many new faces, she asked that each of the group  introduce themselves and a little 
information about their sewing experience/encounter. 

Carolyn Holm read a message for the daughter of a deceased quilter who is looking for quilts that were 

left with someone to be quilted last fall. The daughter doesn’t know whom or where. 

A1 sewing gives a 25% discount for any member during the meeting time.  

Anita asked for ideas that the group can provide to a charity or benefactor of longarm quilting. 

The group will participate in the Common Threads quilt show June 24 and 25 (10 – 5) at Century II 

Exhibition Hall. Anita discussed possibly to sell items or have display items, and also members to staff 

the booth. Some of the board members displayed ideas.  

Anita asked the group to let her know if there is still interest in a shop hop this fall. 

Anita asked the group for ideas of programs of interest or presenters. 

Show and share by Karen Hammond, Joni Peterson, Margaret Mans, Avis Nelson, Robin Newton, and 

Lou Bates. 

Julia Quiltoff gave the presentation of “talking to your quilt” for longarm quilt design ideas. 

Raffle won for A1 sewing certificates by JeanneMarie McLemore and Debbie Dehoff. 

The next regular meeting will be June 18. Meeting adjourned by Anita at 12:20. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joni Peterson, Secretary 


